
 
 

 

Self Advocacy Resource and Technical Assistance Center (SARTAC) 
Fellowships Now Open for 2023 Projects  

  
The Self Advocacy Resource and Technical Assistance Center (SARTAC) is now 
accepting applications for a one-year self advocacy project. 
 

SARTAC will select six fellows, who will grow their leadership skills as they work on 
their projects with host organizations. Fellows will work on their projects about 14 
hours per months and will receive $5,000 to complete their one-year project. The 
fellowship begins on March 1, 2023 and ends February 28, 2024. 
 

SARTAC will choose fellows and contact all applicants by February 14, 2023. 
 

To learn more about the application process, SARTAC will hold a Zoom meeting on 
Thursday, December 1st, at 12:00 p.m.(CT). Meeting information below: 

 Meeting ID 324 815 633 
 Call-in number 1-929-436-2866 

 

Learn more about the fellowship and find past and present projects and examples of 
final products on the SARTAC website.  
 

For more information, please contact Candace Cunningham or call 816-235-5833.  
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